
-----Original Message----- 
From: Morag.Smith@scotland.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:Morag.Smith@scotland.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 27 June 2011 14:12 
To: Kirsty McCreath 
Subject: Reporters monthly update - Highland Wide LDP 
  
  

Kirsty/Lynn  

I note below the reporters' monthly update for adding to the council's 
website:  

Reporters Monthly Update for June 2011  

"Following the receipt of the plan the initial administrative procedures have 
now been concluded.  These included checking all the documentation is 
present and complies with the necessary legislative requirements.  Part of 
this is an examination of the council's statement on its legal responsibilities 
regarding the consultation procedures followed during the preparation of 
the plan.  After some clarification, this was all found to be in order. 

The plan has now been passed formally to the reporters for the examination 
properly and an initial division made of the issues each will consider.  A 
work programme has been prepared with the aim of delivering their report 
to the council by the end of November.  Their next step is a thorough study 
of the plan to ensure they have a clear understanding of it, before looking 
at each issue in detail.  The following stage will be an examination of the 
issues to assess whether they have enough information on each one, and if 
not the procedures that will be followed to acquire this.  Options include 
further written submissions, or a hearing or inquiry session.  Relevant 
objectors will be informed individually if they are required to take part in 
any further procedure." 

Regards  

Morag  

Morag I Smith  
Development Plan Assistant  

The Scottish Government  
Directorate for Planning and Environmental Appeals  
4 The Courtyard  
Callendar Business Park  
Falkirk  
FK1 1XR  

Tel: + 44 (0) 1324 696460  
Fax: + 44 (0) 1324 696444  



E-mail: morag.smith@scotland.gsi.gov.uk  
www.scotland.gov.uk/Topics/Built-Environment/planning/decisions-
appeals/Appeals/PlanInquiries  
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